
From: Catherine Templeton <Catherine.Templeton@llr.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/19/2012 10:26:12 AM
Subject: FW: Article for Catherine Templeton from Catherine Heigel

 

From: Teresa Higgins
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 12:38 PM
 
To: Catherine Templeton
 
Subject: FW: Article for Catherine Templeton from Catherine Heigel
 

 
 
From: Bolin, Amy R [mailto:Amy.Bolin@duke-energy.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 12:19 PM
 
To: Teresa Higgins
 
Subject: Article for Catherine Templeton from Catherine Heigel
 
Hi Teresa,
 
Catherine Heigel wanted to share this recent article she wrote with Catherine Templeton.
 
https://www.sheddingalight.com/duke-energys-takes/lets-maintain-our-competitive-advantage/
 
 
Could you please see that she gets it.
 
Thank you!
 
 
 
Amy Bolin
Duke Energy
Office (803) 988-7135
Cell (803) 457-2232
Amy.Bolin@duke-energy.com
 
 

mailto:Catherine%20Templeton%20%3CCatherine.Templeton@llr.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
https://www.sheddingalight.com/duke-energys-takes/lets-maintain-our-competitive-advantage/

